November 8, 2019

Mr. Stream Shen, MCIFP RPP

Planner Il

Development West

City of Ottawa, ON Stream.shen@oltawa.ca

Re: OTT-00250806-A-C Review of Grading Plan

Proposed Residential Development. Hazeldean Crossing
5924 and 5938 Hazeldean Road, City of Ottawa, ON

We have reviewed the grading plans prepared by EXP for this project and specifically Drawing C200-Rev
3, dated November 5, 2019 under Project OTT-00250806-B0.

The review indicates a proposed grade raise of up to 3 m which is considered acceptable from a
geotechnical point of view as the site is underlain by shallow bedrock.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office.
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